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     The Ross County Sheriff’s Office is proud to announce a community partnership with 

Homeland Credit Union to ensure the KidPrint Child Identification Program continues 

for the parents and children of Ross County.  On February 5, 2015 R. Arlan Cox 

(Chairman, Board of Directors) and Shayne Poe (Chief Financial Officer) of Homeland 

Credit Union presented Sheriff Lavender with a check for $5,000.00 for the purchase of 

new equipment and supplies.  The KidPrint Child Identification Program provides parents 

with an ID card of their child which can be provided to law enforcement and other public 

safety agencies in the event that their child is missing or lost.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


